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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 10:18 AM
To: 'Hey, Eva'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; MacLeod, Carryl G (CMacleod@chevron.com)
Subject: RE: RO138   Chevron 90517 Request for Closure letter Update

HI Eva, 
I’ve extended the submittal due date to August 10th per your timeline, and it’s been updated on Geotracker. 
Have a good trip.  I’ll be on vacation between August 2nd and 15th. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 

From: Hey, Eva [mailto:Eva.Hey@stantec.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 5:31 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; MacLeod, Carryl G (CMacleod@chevron.com) 
<CMacleod@chevron.com>; Hey, Eva <Eva.Hey@stantec.com> 
Subject: RO138 Chevron 90517 Request for Closure letter Update 
 
Mark, 
 
As part of the May 4, 2018 Portfolio meeting we had discussed a submittal deadline of June 30th for the request for 
closure with the updated storm sewer data and requested plume length analysis.  With Carryl having been on vacation 
and me going on vacation the next two weeks we are not able to get it to you this week like we anticipated. 
 
The report needs a few more edits which will be completed when I return the week of July 30th and we plan on submitting 
the report no later than August 10, 2018. 
 
Thanks for your understanding! 
 
Regards, 
Eva 
 
Eva Hey  
Geologic Consultant 
  

Direct: 925 296-2101 
Mobile: 925 464-6961 
Fax: 925 941-1401 
Eva.Hey@stantec.com 
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Stantec 
  
 

  
  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 


